
Lyon and Pleasant Ridge  
PTA Minutes 

10/27/20 - 9:30am 
 

 
Attendees - Kevin Dorken, Erik Friedman, Crosbie Lind, Shawna Morad, Beena Amin, 
Kristi Mariani, Kate Carleton, Leanne Kurtzweil, Maria Stephan, Andrea Miller, Jennifer 
Havill, Dawn Hentze, Ramie Robbins, Robin Clark, Melissa Dahlquist, Alisa Cios, Brian 
Pollina,Tara Call,Jennifer Havill, Gretchen Oleson, Ashley Yosay, and Jori Swartz 
 
The meeting was called to order by Crosbie Lind at 9:30am. 
 
 

I. PTA Registration - Crosbie Lind 
A. Registration for PTA this school year is $25.00. 
B. All PTA registrants will receive a school directory. 
C. Registration can be accessed on the PayPal link that is on the PTA website. 

 
 II.    Holiday Helper - Ramie Robbins 
                A.  The SignUp Genius for Holiday Helper has been sent out to the LYPR 
                      community. 

     B.  The program is in need of 8-10 more sponsors. 
  

 III. ​   ​Fundraisers - Andrea Miller and Jennifer Havil 
A.  Families enjoyed the Fat Shallot and Sweet Girl Cupcake Food Truck  

                       fundraiser. 
B. The PTA would like to have a few more Food Truck fundraisers. 

 
IV.    Virtual Fall Book Fair -​ ​Dawn Hentze 

A. The virtual book fair will take place November 4th-November 11th. 
B. Book orders will be distributed to teachers for students to take  

                      home. 
C. The goal is to sell $1,000 books. 
D. Teacher wish lists will be online. 
E. Books will be delivered to schools on November 16th. 

 
V.     Character Counts- Tara Call 

     A.Thank you to hall who donated nonperishable food to the can food drive. 
     B. October 31st is the last day of the food drive. 

  



VI. School Supplies-Crosbie Lind 
                A. Due to the Pandemic and the remote nature of school last fall, many families 
                     did not participate in the PTA school supply program. 

      B. PTA will offer families of students who did not order school supplies the 
          opportunity to do so now. 

 
 
VII.  Community Engagement-Andrea Miller and Jennifer Havill 

A. In keeping with this year’s PTA  theme, ​Keeping Connected Even Though 
We Are Apart,​ the PTA will host virtual family night for all registered PTA 
members. 

B. The virtual events, such as family cooking classes, family art classes, and 
family exercise classes will bring families together for some fun and a sense 
of connection while supporting local businesses at the same time. 

C. Families that are not members of the PTA will be able to join these events for 
a fee. 

 
 
Meeting Adjourned -10:05am 
 
The next General PTA board will take place  November 17, 2020.  
 
 


